
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Another busy week in school with lots to tell you about. We began, on Monday, 
with a walk to the cenotaph to lay our poppy wreaths and pay our respects as part 
of Remembrance Day. The children behaved excellently and were a real credit to 
the school.  

This week in school 

The children in Acorns have been learning about different shapes. Year 2 have 
been working hard planning their narratives based on the book Rainbow Bear. 
Year 1 have been investigating, during Science, whether materials are waterproof 
or absorbent. Reception have had parents in school to learn about the importance 
of reading and phonics. It has been nursery rhyme week so the children in nursery 
have been reading and acting out nursery rhymes. Year 3 have been swimming 
this week and are all working really hard and improving. Year 4 have been 
designing their light up Christmas cards as part of their DT and science project. 
Year 5 have been investigating the meanings behind stories as part of their RE 
work. Year 6 have enjoyed playing rounders as part of their PE and worked hard 
on their arithmetic skills. 

Dates for your diaries 

Over the coming weeks their will be a number of events in school and I wanted to 
give parents as much notice as possible, more details for each event will follow 
in due course 

29th November – own clothes day, donations for the Christmas fair 

 6th December – school Christmas fair 5pm – 7pm 

11th December - Christmas dinner and Christmas jumper day 

17th December - EYFS performance 10.30am 

17th December - Christmas carols in the playground 2.45pm  

18th December - KS1 performance 2pm 

19th December - KS2 performance 1.30pm and 6.30pm 

Music 

Mrs Pitt, our music lead, has been working hard to identify another provider for 
music tuition after our current provider was unable to meet our needs. She will 
be sending information out to parents about this. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 

Week 2  Autumn 2nd half Term  

WEEK ENDING 15TH NOVEMBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Drop in Coffee 

Morning with FLO 

(Mrs King) 

More details to 

follow 

 

 

Year 6 Parent 

London Meeting 

Tuesday 26th 

November at 

5:30 in school 

 

 

PE timetable 
Reception – Tuesday    

Y1- Monday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Wednesday 

Y4-Tuesday 

Y5-Friday 

Y6- Thursday 
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